August 22nd, 2011

Board of Education members and Ms. Perkins,

     I would like to request permission for the members of the High School Beginning Piano class, FBLA and other high school students to attend a week of educational enrichment by taking a trip to New York City from April 2nd – April 6th.  We will be doing many musical and business related activities in New York City that will be educationally beneficial to both groups.  We are expecting a group of 35 to make this trip.
     At this time, I would also like to request permission to solicit donations for this trip.  Please let me know if there is any other paperwork that needs to be done by me for this trip.   Mrs. Angela Baker and I will be the teacher leaders on this trip.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Mike L. Davis, Ed. S. 
Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal, 8/23/11
